
Tree Removal  

On Wednesday, January 17, one sidewalk tree will be removed at 35 S 6
th

 Street due to damage that has 

occurred to the sidewalk.  

The adjacent parking lane and sidewalk will be closed during its removal and they’re both expected to be 

opened by the end of the day.  

 

 


